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In light of to the current COVID-19 outbreak, and with consideration of directives from the governor and the CDC, it is with great sadness that we inform you of the cancellation of the 2020 SkillsUSA State Leadership and Skills Conference, both onsite and virtual.

The decision to cancel the conference was a difficult one. Careful consideration was given to the possibility of alternative contest formats, but ultimately the SkillsUSA North Carolina Board Executive Committee and the Board of Directors has determined that this was the most appropriate decision under these circumstances.

SkillsUSA North Carolina remains committed to protecting the health, safety, and welfare of its members. We want all of our members to focus on their safety and health, their families, their education and their community during these challenging times.

We will continue to provide through these memos regular information to everyone that can aid in the development of their "new classrooms" and virtual instructional strategies.  SkillsUSA provides valuable resources to its professional members free of charge.

Your SkillsUSA North Carolina staff, along with our Board of Directors, continues to support all of your efforts in training our CTE students for their bright and successful futures.
